
FOI 022_22024 Response 

 

Request 

 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, 

 

Currently since the 2020 financial year what percentage of your income comes from private 

patients? 

 

As the law no longer has a cap on the number of private patients for Foundation Trusts do you 

implement your own internal cap? 

 

Clarification: Requester would like data from 2020 financial year onwards. 

 

Response  

 

The return for your request for information is NIL (0) - we do not have any private patient income.  


